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Please do not ruin our city. I am all for helping the homeless but this is not the best way to represent.
We need to re-build our downtown and make Portland great again. This will only hurt our real estate
in the Portland Metro and further distance people from going to downtown or visiting. Please
re-consider...as there is another way to help the homeless. Thank you.
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